
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email  

address,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

The collection total for Oct. 26-27 is $2,888.   

Thank you for your contributions to help sup-

port our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sun.) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 (bilingual Youth Mass, Vietnamese-English) 

Note:  We have 12:15 Mass when the children’s religion 

classes are in session.  They are in session this weekend. 

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen and Deacon Hai Truong are also in 

residence.  Fr. Dominic presides at all Vietnamese language 

Masses and the first Sun. of each month at the 10:30 English 

Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano presides most Sundays at the 

10:30 Mass.  Deacon Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  

You may leave a message for any of the clergy at the parish 

office number, (520) 326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic direct-

ly, call 520-667-6066.  Contact  Deacon Charlie at  

eldiacono64@gmail.com , and Fr. Al at 

aschifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTIONS  

For 10:30 a.m. Mass on Nov. 17:  

Repose of the Soul of Bill Logan† 

                      

REPORTING SUSPECTED CHILD ABUSE 

As part of the parish Safe Environment Program, we need to let 

everyone know that suspected child abuse, neglect, exploitation or 

abandonment should be reported to the AZ Child Abuse Hotline at 

1-888-767-2445.  Our responsibility as adults is to ensure the safety 

of our children.  Questions?  Contact the parish Compliance Office 

through the Parish Office at 520-326-7670.  Our Parish has two 

compliance officers, both of whom speak English, and one of them 

also speaks Vietnamese. 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an hour 

before each of the weekend Masses.  You  

may also call Fr. Dominic (520-667-6066) to 

make an appointment.   

Nov. 17, 2024 

33rd 

SUNDAY  

IN  

ORDINARY TIME 
 

“And then they will see the 

Son of Man coming in the 

clouds with great power and 

glory” 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

Cathedral Concert Series:  

Free Classical Guitar Concert  

 

The Diocese of Tucson Fine Arts Com-

mittee has planned a series of free  con-

certs  throughout the year, sponsored by 

the Catholic Foundation for the Diocese 

of Tucson, which are held in the Cathe-

dral itself, in Our Lady’s Chapel, or in the Msgr. Carillo plaza, de-

pending on the event.  On Tuesday, Nov. 19 there will be a classical 

guitar concert by renowned Romanian classical guitarist Ana Maria 

Iordache in Our Lady’s Chapel  at 6:30 p.m.  Although the concert is 

free, please reserve your seats in advance at  

tucsoncathedralconcerts.org.    

Catholic Community Services Has Free Tax Help 

Tax troubles?  Find solutions with the Southern Arizona Low-

Income Tax-Payer Clinic.  Get free expert help to resolve issues 

with the IRS.  To schedule an ap-

pointment, call Joe  at 520-416-

4763 or email jdorgan@ccs-

pio.org.   



33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Nov. 17, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  226-227 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading    Dn 12:1-3  

Responsorial     Ps 16:5, 8, 9-10, 11  

Second Reading     Heb 10:11-14, 18  

Gospel     Mk 13:24-32  

FREE TUTORING, ALL AGES 

Free tutoring in all subjects, for all grade levels, is offered in 

Room 8 (in the portable classroom building behind the Educa-

tion Building).  Tutoring is available on most Wednesday eve-

nings from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  These are the remaining dates for 

the Fall Semes-

ter: 

Nov.  20 

Dec. 4, 11 

Questions?  Call Jim Mueller at 520-327-

0614 (voice only, leave a message) or email  

him at eggmen@expressmail.dk 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL NEWS 

The Cabrini/La Vang St. Vincent de Paul con-

ference would like to share with our parish 

some statistics showing our recent work.  

Over the months of July, Aug. & Sept. we 

made 124 home visits.  Those households had 186 adults and 99 

children.  We delivered food to 98 of those homes.  We made 16 

rent payments.  Finally, we paid 26 TEP bills.  All of this was 

made possible by your generous support!! 

ST. FRANCES CABRINI, often 

called Mother Cabrini, is the pa-

tron saint of our parish as well as 

the patron saint of immigrants.  

Herself an immigrant from Italy, 

she was sent by the Pope to the 

USA in the mid-1800s to help Ital-

ian  Catholic immigrants, in partic-

ular, who were often living in con-

ditions of great poverty, despised 

and subject to discrimination at 

that time.  She became an American citizen and, at the head of 

the order of sisters she founded (the Missionary Sisters of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus), established many soup kitchens, Catholic 

hospitals, orphanages and schools, working ceaselessly to allevi-

ate suffering and lift up other people in New York, Chicago, Den-

ver and other places.   She was devoted to the Sacred Heart of 

Jesus.  Today the Prelude sung by our choir will be a little song in 

her honor written by a former parish member, Dane Armijo. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/daniel/12?1
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/16?5
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/hebrews/10?11
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/13?24

